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Public talk in Victoria, BC – October 23

Stephen Sinatra, MD, FACC Board-Certified Cardiologist, and Martin Blank, PhD 

Associate Professor of  Physiology and Cellular Biophysics, Columbia University 
with Victoria health educator and author, Kerry Crofton, PhD. 

Dr Sinatra cautions,  "The wireless microwave radiation from WiFi and mobile phones is the 
greatest medical threat of  our time. The heart is vulnerable; cardiac symptoms may be 
connected. Electro-sensitivity is a medical condition that most physicians do not recognize."

Dr Blank has published over 200 papers on his research, "This is not only the new tobacco; 
this is the new asbestos. It took governments 100 years to take action regarding asbestos. 
And Canada's safety standards are inaccurate and totally irrelevant."

Dr Crofton, co-founder Doctors For Safer Schools, and the author of  A Wellness Guide For 
The Digital Age, "Yes, we want children to be tech-savvy; we can do this with the safer use of  
digital technology and adopting the precautionary principle."

International health authorities have issued health alerts:

• The World Health Organization, 2011: After examining the scientific evidence, 
    a working group of  31 scientists determined wireless (RF) radiation to be a class   
    2B carcinogen – in the same category as lead, automotive exhaust, and DDT.

• American Academy of  Pediatricians: "Children are disproportionately impacted 
by all environmental exposures, including cell phone radiation. It is essential that 
any new standard be based on protecting the most vulnerable populations to 

   ensure they are safeguarded throughout their lifetimes."

• American Academy of  Environmental Medicine: “Adverse health effects from  
  RF radiation – learning disabilities, altered immune responses, and headaches – 
  are well documented in the scientific literature. It is better to exercise caution and 
  substitute with a safe wired connection – not classified as a possible carcinogen.”

Provincial Health Officer Dr Kendall and Chief  Medical Officer, VI Health Authority,       
Dr Stanwick, and other government, school board and library board officials, have      
been invited to attend this talk, or Dr Sinatra's lecture at the Jubilee Hospital.

Wednesday, October 23, 2013,  4:30 pm  St. John's Church Hall, 
925 Balmoral, Victoria, BC
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